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  Letter dated 4 October 2022 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the 

Permanent Mission of Japan to the United Nations addressed to 

the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 Upon instructions from my Government, I have the honour to request you to 

convene an urgent meeting of the Security Council to consider the ballistic missile 

launch by the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea, in connection with the item 

entitled “Non-proliferation/Democratic People’s Republic of Korea”.  

 I should be grateful if the present letter were to be circulated as a document of 

the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Osuga Takeshi 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 

Permanent Mission of Japan to the United Nations 

 


